
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, May 17th.  This is our weekly Par-
ent Connect to keep our families informed.  This is the weekly message in it’s entirety. 
 
Thanks to everyone who performed or supported the annual Talent Show.  It was an 
amazing night and our students and staff really shined. 
 
Registration for our full day (8:35-2:35)VPK program has begun.  To register, parents 
must have birth certificate, physical, immunizations, two (2) proofs of address, the 
voucher from the Early Coalition center, and a deposit of or $91.00 for the VPK pro-
gram.   If you do not have all this information, a registration packet can not be given to 
you until all information is received.  If you do not have the voucher for the VPK pro-
gram the receipt of application will be accepted.  The best time to come in for registra-
tion is Monday  after 12:00 and T-F from 9:00-2:00.  Our 3 year old program is current-
ly full—please feel free to add your name to our waiting list. 
 
Looking for something fun to do this summer?  Look no further.  College for Kids is 
back at Garrison-Jones this summer.  We offer 8 weeks of non-stop learning and 
fun.  Join us for 1 week, several weeks, or all 8 weeks.   We will be building and 
launching rockets, cooking, learning Spanish, exploring other countries, experimenting 
with energy, participating in team sports, engaging our brain on the computer, and 
much, much more.  All classes are taught by certified teachers.  Several of your favor-
ite Garrison-Jones teachers will be there.  Available for grades K-5.  For more details 
visit www.spcollege.edu/C4K or call 727/341-3000.  
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